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…is going to get busy! Here is what we are planning to 

study during the first two weeks: 

English – Revising our skills in comprehension and SPAG 

and doing a little bit of writing too! 

Maths – Shape, looking at calculating and measuring 

angles in a right angle, half turn and full turn. This will 

be moving into angles on a triangle.  

Science – continuing to work on Evolution and 

Inheritance.  

RE – We will be exploring Buddhism ‘What is the 
Buddhist way of life?’ 
History – Vikings! Looking at life after the Anglo-Saxons 
and the invasions of the Vikings.                                                         
Art – Our new topic ‘Take a seat’. 
PSHE – starting our new topic ‘relationships’. 

 

                    
 

 We hope you all had a lovely and 
well-rested Easter break, and have 
come back ready to hit the ground 
running this term! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Before the Easter break, your children 
took home their revision packs. As 

previously explained in the last 
Learning Letter, this will prepare the 
children for SATs as well as keeping 

them on track right through the 
Summer Term in readiness for their 
Secondary Experience! Please use 

these packs to guide their revision and 
continue to encourage your child to 
revise and practice their skills for 

their upcoming SATS.  

 

  

                                                                        

 

 

Leavers hoodies 
If your child is ordering a leavers hoodie and would like to try the sizes, we will be bringing samples out on 

Tuesday after school so that they can be tried on. This will be from 3:15pm on the benches by the ramp 
outside the Year 5 and 6 building. 

Maypole 

Practices are in full swing and will be 
happening most days from now until 

Maypole day (23rd May).  

If you know that your child will not be in 
school that day, please can you ensure 
that their teacher is aware so we can 

plan for their absence. 

  

Visit from the Dogs Trust 

We have arranged a series of workshops with the Dogs Trust next week, with the aim to help children 

develop important understanding about safe behaviours around dogs. More information can be found here:  

https://www.dogstrust.org.uk/dog-advice/life-with-your-dog/at-home/dog-and-child-safety 

https://www.learnwithdogstrust.org.uk/ 
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